UNITED STATES PM

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

JuL 1 1980
DOCKET NO. 71-9018

General Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. 0. L Davis

Mail Code ASS
P.0. Box 780

Wilmington, North Carolina 28401

Gentlemen:

Revision Nos. 3 and 4 to Certificate of Compliance No. 9019 were
issued on March 14 and March 18, 1980 in response to your March 14,
1980 application for amendment. An amendment fee of £2,800 was paid
for review and approval of the request.

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170,
we have reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review of
the subject application for amendment, and the actual review fee is
$1,672. We have notified the NRC Office of the Controller to refund
$1,128 to your Company.

Sincerely,

L. 0. Ml

William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Minagement Branch
Office of Admnistration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Arthur L. Kaplan, Manager
Licensing & Compliance Audits
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